
 

Lincoln Diocesan Guild of Church 
Bell Ringers 

 

Eight Bell Striking Competition  
At All Saints, Stamford 

on 

Saturday 10 October 2015 at 5.00pm 
 

 
 

A rolling tea will be served in the Church from 
5.00pm onwards.  Results will also be announced 

here at the end of the competition. 

I will assume 8 teas are required by each team, unless 
advised otherwise, by Wednesday 7 October, please. 

 

Sandra Underwood 
Hon Secretary 
01522 884682 

secretary@ldgcb.org.uk 
 
Please see below re parking in Stamford 

mailto:secretary@ldgcb.org.uk


 

Parking in Stamford 
 
 
On street parking is quite limited, but the Cattle Market Long Stay car 
park is about 6/7 minutes walk away.  Parking charges only apply 
between 8am and 6pm, so at most you will need to pay for an hour 
which I believe is around £2. 
 

 


